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‘Pupils love coming to school’ | ‘Pupils are proud of the school’ - Ofsted, February 2018 

Volunteer Librarian 

To start April 2025. 

We are looking for an enthusisatic reader and book lover to join our team at 

Netherhall School on a voluntary basis to assist with the running and supervision of 

our excellent school library. Literacy lies at the heart of our mission at Netherhall 

School, and we aim to support all of our students to develop a genuine love of 

reading and books.  Our school library provides a welcoming and inclusive 

environment in which students can engage with their reading. 

With this in mind, our Volunteer Librarian will assist with: the organisation and 

management of library records and resources; supporting students and teachers 

during library lessons; promoting books and a love of reading across the school; and 

developing our library services for the benefit of our students.  

Our Volunteer Librarian will ideally be an avid reader, with an interest in developing 

their knowledge of Young Adult literature, so as to promote and recommend books 

to our students. They will also possess a warm, friendly persona and good 

organisational skills. Experience of working with young people would be an 

advantage, but no previous experience or qualifications are necessary as training 

and support will be provided. 

The day-to-day working arrangements of this position will be negotiated 

according to the availability of the successful candidate, within the school 

operating hours of Monday to Friday from 08:30 until 15:00. 

If you require any further information, please contact the Headteacher, Mr 

David Tromans on:  

Tel: 01900 813434 

Email:  d.tromans@netherhall.cumbria.sch.uk 

Closing date for applications: Friday 21st March, 2025.  

Interviews to be held on: Week beginning Monday 24th March, 2025.        

References will be requested before candidates are called for interview. 

Netherhall School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 

young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

The successful candidate will be subject to pre-employment checks including 

an enhanced DBS (CRB) check. 

‘Staff and pupils say, without question, the Headteacher has been an 

inspiration, giving them belief that all can achieve.  Throughout his tenure, the 

Headteacher has demonstrated passion, integrity and highly skilled 

leadership.  This school has been transformed in a remarkably short period of 

time.’ Ofsted, February 2018. 

Ofsted, February 2018. 

Find us on Facebook: @NetherhallSch 

www.netherhall.cumbria.sch.uk 
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